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Québec Election Results 

 
Kuujjuaq, Québec, October 2, 2018 – On behalf of the Kativik Regional Government (KRG), 

Chairperson Jennifer Munick and the members of the Executive Committee offer their 

congratulations to Premier Elect François Legault for leading the Coalition Avenir Québec to its 

majority victory in yesterday’s provincial elections. 

“The KRG is looking forward to working with the new government on important regional issues 

that, in most instances, line up with the priorities of all Québecers,” stated Ms. Munick. “These 

include sustainable economic development, employment opportunities, quality municipal 

services, as well as innovative ways to promote social empowerment in our communities.” 

Over the past 20 years, Nunavik and Québec political leaders have forged a strong nation-to-

nation relationship through coordination and hard work on many files of common interest. The 

KRG is committed to continuing this relationship with the newly elected Québec government. In 

this respect, it is important to recognize the Liberal government of Philippe Couillard for its close 

collaboration with the KRG over the last four years and the solid contributions made towards 

improving quality of life in Nunavik. 

– 30 – 
 
For more information:  
Jean Barcelo 
Communications Officer 
Kativik Regional Government 
Tel. 819-964-2961, ext. 2219  
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The KRG is a non-ethnic public organization created in 1978, under the James Bay and 
Northern Québec Agreement. The organization has jurisdiction over nearly the entire territory of 
Québec north of the 55th parallel in areas such as municipal matters, transportation, the 
environment, policing, employment, labour training, income security, childcare services, 
renewable resources, land-use planning, civil security and economic development.   
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